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I would like to express my opinion about spyware and adware. I believe they should be outlawed as they

are an invasion of my privacy. If a company wants to pay me to follow my travels on the net, that would be

one thing, and would be m y choice. As it stands, often a consumer has no idea that the spyware is

working to track their internet usage.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Amy P. Cobb

VA


